April 5, 2017
To whom it may concern:

On April 51, 2017 TASER International, Inc. will change our corporate name to
Axon Enterprise, Inc. Based on our evolution as a business over the last 23 years,
as well as the continuously evolving needs of law enforcement, we see the future
of policing as demanding a connected approach to technology. The Axon network
of devices, apps and people is that connected approach, and is the natural
umbrella for our expanded offerings today and in the future. We're very proud of
the TASER weapons that remain an important part of the network, and that brand
will live on as a product name.

Our remittance address will stay the same and the bank will honor checks payable
to TASER International for a period of time. It would be advisable for your
accounts payable department to make the change to Axon Enterprises, Inc. on
your remittance checks at the earliest convenience.

Please direct inquiries regarding invoices and payments to Accounts Receivable
via email at AR@axon.com. Please direct inquiries regarding the name change to
Public Relations via email at PR@axon.com. We will be happy to update you on
the name change and answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Marie Masenga
Corporate Controller



